CITA INTERNATIONAL SCHOL RUMUOGBA HOUSING ESTATE PORT HARCOURT

17th March 2016

Dear Parents,

We will shut down for the Easter holidays on Wednesday 23rd March 2016. Once again we thank the Almighty God for His mercies.

Collection of Results:

Results will be ready for collection on 23rd of March from 9 am- 1pm. As usual we appeal to all Parents to come personally to pick up their children's results. This is very important. Results will not be released to any delegate.

Resumption Date:

The Summer Term will begin on the 18th of April at 8 am prompt.

School Fees

We want to commend our Parents for paying fees promptly and complete. After payment, we request that Parents submit evidence of such payments to the Admin Office. I encourage Parents to pay fees during the holiday. Payment slips are available at the security lodge when the school is on holiday. May God bless you all.

CIPP Exams:

Preparatory lessons for the CIPP exams will commence on the 4th of April 2016. The CIPP examination will take place between the 11th to the 13th of April. Parents should endeavour to bring their registered child for the preparatory classes.

We commit all our Parents, children and teachers into God's hand. Take care of yourselves during the holiday. May Jesus' resurrection Power protect you all and bring us back on Monday 18th April.

Be safe!

Yours faithfully,

P. D. Adukeh

Proprietor

RIVERS STATE

17th March 2016

Dear Parents,

We thank God for yet the end of another term and for preserving us thus far. It is our prayer that God will preserve and guard each and every one of us during the Easter break. We ask that you take note of the following information.

RESUMPTION

SS3 & JSS3 Students are expected to return to school on the 29th of March 2016. IT IS MANDATORY THAT ALL SS3 & JSS3 STUDENTS RETURN ON THE SAID TO DATE TO AVOID MISSING EXAMS.

The rest of the school is expected to resume on the 16th of April 2016.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

All school uniforms must be monogrammed to avoid loss and make it easy to identify. Failure to monogram school uniforms will result in your child/ward not being allowed into the school on resumption day.

LOST & FOUND ITEMS

It is important for parents to check their child's/ward's school items before buying another. It has been found that a lot of students carelessly leave their items lying around and then go home and inform their parents that they were stolen. In most if not all cases these items are misplaced. Parents are therefore advised to check amongst the lost & found items for their child's/ward's items before going ahead to purchase new ones.

CONTRABAND ITEMS/BRINGING OF FOOD DURING SCHOOL HOURS

We are aware that parents encourage the smuggling in of contraband items and food for their children under the guise of sending items that they forgot at home. Parents are therefore advised to cease and desist from such acts as any such items found on the children will be confiscated and burnt!

Parents are also advised to bring food from home only during visiting days only. Please be warned that any food items brought in on any day other than visiting days will be sent back with the parent or driver!

BIRTHDAYS

Birthdays that fall within the term must be celebrated on Saturdays. Parents are allowed to bring food items such as cakes & drinks. Items must be brought in moderation as left overs will not be stored or allowed into the hostel. BIRTHDAYS THAT DO NOT FALL WITH TERM TIME SHOULD BE CELEBRATED AT HOME!

God bless R.T Ebiye-Koripamo Head of Centre